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Greetings from the Honourable David Eggen
Minister of Education

On behalf of Premier Rachel Notley and the Government of Alberta, it is a pleasure to have this
opportunity to extend greetings to everyone participating in this year's Health and Physical
Education Council provincial conference.

Our government is committed to supporting the health and well-being of all Albertans. We
recognize the important work being done within Alberta's schools to promote and support
physical health and provide students with opportunities to develop the knowledge, skills and
attitudes they will need to lead active, healthy lives, now and in the future.

I would like to extend my appreciation to all of you for your ongoing work to support student
health, and to the Health and Physical Education Council for providing you with opportunities
such as this, which allow you to support and learn from each other. The skills and knowledge
you gain over the next three days will no doubt prove invaluable in your efforts to engage your
students and help them appreciate the important role that physical activity plays in maintaining
overall well-being and health.

Best ylsheafonan enjoyable and productive conference.
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